September 24, 2015

Captain Lance Chambeau
The River Lady

1 Robbins Parkway
Toms River, NJ 08753

Dear Captain Lance,

This letter is written on behalf of the members of the New Jersey Society of Pennsylvania that
cruised on the River Lady on September 14, 2015. Initially we want to than you for the ease of
working with you to arrange our outing that was executed with a high level of professionalism
without exception. This is saying a lot since we were 104 senior citizens.

You exceeded our expectations regarding service, food and historic narration in addition to the
perfect day we had for the outing. A few of our boat owner members mentioned that the high
level of vessel maintenance impressed them. Iam sure that our member’s experience will
encourage others that we speak with to consider enjoying time on the River Lady.

Again, thank you for making our cruise a memorable experience.

Sincerely,

New Jersey Society of Pennsylvania
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By Bill Kucker, Trip Coordinator




